Hello Preschool Families,
We hope you are all safe and happy.  In these unprecedented times, Hampton Elementary school is trying their best to provide your child with equitable home learning opportunities for all until we can see each other again.
In preschool we teach in units or themes.  Within each theme we teach content in science, social studies, math and literacy.  I have done my best to put these themes into a hybrid format consisting of both online resources such as videos and games paired with handouts that reinforce the content.  Every two weeks you will receive a packet with the handouts that accompany each theme as well as the directions on how to access the online content. In addition to the handouts in the packet, we are asking each family to log in to two separate accounts to support the theme, as well as to enhance your child’s math and literacy skills.  Both sites allow me to track your child’s progress and will be updated with new content.  Additional support will be provided in your child’s at home packets if needed based on your child’s progress online.  Below are the account numbers to access our online content.  HappyNumbers.com delivers math instruction through games and videos.  Your child may need support navigating the site, however please do not give them the correct answers each time or I will not be able to see where they need support.  The site will tell them when they need to try again and guide them through understanding the concept.  We ask that students participate in Happy numbers activities for approximately 45 minutes over the course of a week, and an additional hour each week on ABC mouse.  These time frames are minimums.  IF your child is willing and able to, by all means allow them to continue through the content. Most importantly, take the time to support your child emotionally as all of these changes and our current situation can be scary and unsettling to children.  Take them for a walk in the woods, go for a bike ride, talk about what they see and hear outside, read a few extra books before bed.  All of these experiences help to mimic the what we provide children at school. We will get through this together!
Below is your login information.  Please let me know if you are having difficulty accessing the sites.  
Please email me at cstone@hamptonschool.org if you have any questions or need support throughout the week.  
Chrissy Stone
[bookmark: _GoBack]
***Happy Numbers
www.happynumbers.com
Class code   958 274          your child’s individual password___________________________________

***Scholastic My Big world provides additional resources to support our themed content.  We use this site and its content regularly in the classroom. Students and parents can access videos, games, movement activities.  I will give detailed instructions on what content to access each week. 
https://mybigworld.scholastic.com/    			 Student access code -	helpfork5359

ABC Mouse’s  “preschool curriculum focuses on important basics in the four main curriculum subjects of Reading, Math, World Around Us (beginning science and social studies), as well as Art & Colors”. It also allows me to track your child’s progress and provide additional support when needed. 
www.abcmouse.com
Student access code________________________(click on the two pictures listed)

